

Cody Sibbald Legacy Classic Media Release 2020

Due to the Government of Canada's health regulations and advisory board in relation to the Corona Virus (COVID 19). At this time measures are being taken to help slow down and eliminate the spread of the virus. Therefore, the Cody Sibbald Legacy Classic Committee has decided to postpone the March 20-22,2020 original date. It is with heavy hearts we had to make this decision, we felt it was the only responsible course of action to ensure the safety of our 132 participants, parents, grandparents and spectators. Health and safety are our top priority.

The moto of the Cody Sibbald Legacy Classic is to hold true to the belief, a negative can be turned into a positive. Therefore, we are NOT cancelling but only postponing the event. Our alternate date will be May 15-17,2020 at the previous named location being Medicine Hat Ag & Ex Grounds. As we move forward, we will be working closely with the Medicine Hat Ag and Exhibition representatives and we will be following the advice of Health Canada regulations as they continue to reassess the public's health risk.

The Cody Sibbald Legacy Classic Committee would like to thank everyone for their patience and understanding during this time. If you require further information feel free to email info@codysibbaldlegacy.com.

Sincerely,
Russ Sibbald
Cody Sibbald Legacy Classic Committee Chairman